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  Non-Public Minutes-2 

Selectboard 

      Monday, April 9, 2018  

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Tom Humphreys, Val Ogden, Eddie 

Arnold and Ron Olsen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

Field and Stream RV Park Mobile Homes 

Tad said there were two mobile homes at the Field and Stream RV Park with owners 

who had been sent tax bills from the Town of Brookline (one in 2015 and one in 2016) 

that have not been paid.  He does not believe either mobile home is there any anymore. 

Tad said the Board of Assessors has asked that the Selectboard to write a letter asking 

for the tax bills to be abated.  Tad said he will draft a letter and bring it to the next 

meeting for the Board to sign.  

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

_____________________________  ______________________________    

Brendan Denehy    Eddie Arnold 

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________  

Tom Humphreys    Valerie Ogden    

  

 

______________________________ 

   Ron Olsen 
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